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OSHA Transgender Restroom Guidance in Doubt

News

2.23.17 

In the article, "OSHA Transgender Restroom Guidance in Doubt," featured in Bloomberg BNA,

 Lariza Hebert speaks on the topic of OSHA being overturned by the Trump administration.

"The Obama administration OSHA didn’t show much interest in actively enforcing the transgender

guidance." said Hebert. "There is no reason to believe that the Trump administration won’t attempt

to rescind similar guidance throughout its agencies."

To read the full article, please visit Bloomberg BNA.
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